
 

 

PREKINDERGARTEN 
• Children eligible for pre-kindergarten must be four years old by September 1, 2024. 

(additional eligibility requirements will be needed to qualify for enrollment) 

• Timber Grove Elementary will have two full day prekindergarten classes for the       

2024-2025 school year. 

Pre-kindergarten Roundup is May 22, 2024 

KINDERGARTEN 
• Children eligible for kindergarten must be five years old by September 1, 2024. 

Kindergarten Roundup is May 1, 2024 
 

If you wish to register your child, please print, and complete the bottom of this and return it to 

Timber Grove Elementary.  (If your child is currently enrolled in our prekindergarten, you will 

not need to re-register, however there may be additional residency documents requested and 

health information and/or immunizations required by the school nurse prior to the school year.  

You will receive further information about this before the end of the school year. 

Please share this information with your neighbor(s) who do not receive our newsletter but 

have child(ren) who would be eligible to attend Timber Grove next school year.  

Intent to Register Child for Pre-K or Kindergarten 2024-2025 

Please print clearly and return this form to the office. Registration packets will be 

mailed approximately 3 weeks prior to registration round-up dates. 

 
 

Child’s Name                                    DOB-Month, Day, Year              Gender                                         Prek or K 
 
 
 
Address                                                                       Apt. # Zip Code 
 
 
E-mail Address                                                                 Contact Number 
 
 
Name of Parent(s) or Guardian(s) 
 
What is your primary language spoken at home?                      
 
Please return this form to the Timber Grove Elementary school office, or email to ehier@bcps.org 


